
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Legal Notice 
Town of Sterling 

 Board of Assessment Appeals 
 

The Board of Assessment Appeals for the Town of Sterling will meet in open 
session on March 16th, March 18th, March 23rd, and March 25th, 2020 at  
6:30 p.m. in the Assessor’s Office – Room #16 located in the Sterling Town Hall, 
1183 Plainfield Pike, Oneco, CT.  March hearings are by appointment.   
Applications for hearing were available in the Assessor’s Office beginning 
February 1, 2020.  Applications needed to be returned to the Assessor’s Office 
by February 20, 2020.  Applicants will receive notice of the time and date of their 
appointment by mail. 
 
The Board of Assessment Appeals will also meet during the month of September 
for the purpose of hearing motor vehicle appeals.  Notice of the date and time of 
the meeting will be published prior to the hearing date. 
 
Dated this 5th, day of March 2020 at Sterling Town Hall, 1183 Plainfield Pike, 
Oneco, CT. 
   
                                                   Sterling Board of Assessment Appeals 
                                                           Keith Richards, Chairman 
                            
 
  


